
 
 
 

 

July 26 Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Badger Knife Club meeting scheduled for July 26, 
2020, has been cancelled due to the continuing Coronavirus 
19 pandemic. 

 

Also, the 2020 Blade Show in Atlanta has been cancelled 
for the same reason. 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Bob Schrap, President 
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Summer Issue 

July 2020 
Phone & Fax: 414-479-9765 

E-mail: badgerknifeclub@aol.com 

www.badgerknifeclub.com 

Mail to: Badger Knife Club, P.O. Box 511 

Elm Grove, WI 53122 

 

  

 

Nife Notes 
Badger Knife Club 36 Years Strong 

Club Meeting Dates 
All Sundays 

7:00 pm! 
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